
PreK - Week of May 4th 
 
Dear Parents and Pre-K students, 
 
I am sorry I did not get a chance to contact everyone this week. 
I hope this means you are able to play outside a little more now that the weather is warming up. 
 
I am confident the lessons are going well, you should be on home learning packet #3 this 
coming week. 
 
Here is a new sight word list. 
 

● Mom 
● see 
● I 
● can 
● like 
● to 
● Dad 
● what 
● we 
● and 
● my 
● now  
● love 

 
I will be filling out the report cards in the near future and I would like your input on how your 
child is progressing. 
 
Enjoy these beautiful days! 
Talk to you soon. 
Love and prayers, 
 
Mrs. Sedillo 


